
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd February 2022 
 
 
Mr David Cullinane, TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
RE:  PQ 6057/22 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
I write in response to the above PQ 6057/22: To ask the Minister for Health the number of 
patients that have visited the foot protection clinic at Tallaght University Hospital in each of 
the years 2019, 2020, 2021 and to date in 2022, in tabular form. 
 
Please see below: 
 
TUH OPD Foot Protection Clinic 

Year Attendances 

2019 524 

2020 334 

2021 506 

2022 to date (22/02/22) 84 

 
I trust the above is in order, however should you have any queries please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 


